
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on February 13, 2014 from Mr. Madhu 
Krishnamurthy of Daily Herald, requesting the following records: 
 

 
- Community feedback received by the district U-46 in the 

form of comments submitted, either online or via email on 
the issue of early start of school and proposed changes to the 
school calendar for 2014-2015 and 2015-2016 academic years. 

 
The request was approved on February 14, 2014. 
 
 
The response was e-mailed to Mr. Krishnamurthy on February 14, 
2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


